
Hi Ashlee & Stephanie- 

  

The City of Watertown’s Engineering Division and Stormwater Utility support the UW-Whitewater 

Creative Marketing Unlimited (CMU) students participation in the Watertown Evening Farmer’s 

Market to share stormwater education information with the public. The CMU students, through the 

Rock River Stormwater Group, assist the City in the WDNR Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System 

(MS4) Permit compliance, by leading many interactive and engaging stormwater education efforts 

with residents, property owners and other members of the public. 

  

The CMU students track and quantify conversations and other engagements with the public for the 

City, which is then included in annual reporting the WDNR. 

  

We appreciate the assistance of the CMU students and the Parks Department in facilitating this 

outreach event! 

  

Thank you! 

-McB 

  

Maureen McBroom 

Stormwater Project Manager 

City of Watertown 

106 Jones Street 

Watertown, WI 53094 

Office: (920) 206-4264 

 


